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Consultation on Proposal to Change Admission Arrangements 

 

 

Tuesday 12th November 2024  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please find attached the proposed Admissions Policy for 2026 - 27 and the proposed Supplementary Information 

Form 2026-27 for St Charles Catholic Primary School, 83 St Charles Square, London, W10 6EB. 

 

Please note that the School proposes the following changes: 

 

1. Admissions Policy  
a. Removal of the requirement for Baptised Catholic Children to submit a Certificate of 

Catholic Practice  
b. Addition of an oversubscription criteria in respect of children of other Christian 

denominations whose membership is evidenced by a minister of religion 
c. Addition of an oversubscription criteria in respect of children of other faiths whose 

membership is evidenced by a religious leader 
d. Addition of a third provision to be applied under each oversubscription criteria as follows:   

“To children of members of staff who have been employed at the school for two or more 
years at the time of application and will continue to be employed at the school at the point 
of admission or the member of staff is recruited to fill a vacant post for which there is a 
demonstrable skill shortage.” 

 

2. SIF – Consequent amendments to the changes proposed to the Admissions Policy. 
 

3. The consultation period is from Friday 15th November 2024 to 27th December 2024.                  
Please address any comments to the Admissions Committee at the School address or by email to 
info@st-charles.rbkc.sch.uk 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Governing Board (Admissions Committee) 

St Charles Catholic Primary School 

mailto:info@st-charles.rbkc.sch.uk
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